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From: hap@alumni.stanford.edu
To: TSP comments
Subject: MCA Designation for Crook Point-Mack Reef and Blacklock Point...
Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 5:53:09 PM


Rocky Habitat Working Group:


I am writing to show my strong support for  Marine Conservation Area designation for
Crook Point-Mack Reef and Blacklock Point under the Oregon Rocky Habitat
Management Strategy. Both areas are special to the South Coast and need to be
protected . Sometimes too much popularity is not a good thing…


I also urge that all current proposals along the coast be reviewed fairly and
transparently by the Rocky Habitat Working Group in a timely way, using" objective
evaluation criteria.”


Thank you for your consideration,


Harry Freiberg
Brookings, OR
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